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To: The Honorable Paul Green, MLC, Chair 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sydney nightlife is suffering, I visit Sydney a lot and it is difficult to go to a venue to enjoy the city.  

 

People say there is no point in going out, we might as well stay in and order food and watch Netflix.  

 

I can't imagine what this is doing to our economy. Coming from Melbourne this is a huge change, 
here in Melbourne the nightlife it thriving and people are enjoying their city.  

 

Sydney-siders are going to loose their social skills and become devise dependant.  

 

I can't imagine what will happen to the amazing hospitality and arts scene that Sydney has.  

 

Please reconsider these laws and let Sydney dance again!  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Shelley Strauss  

 

 




